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 The Crystal Falls area will have new ice rinks for public skating this winter.  The popular 
Crystella Recreation Complex has relocated and expanded its rink by 30 percent.  The 
improvement was made possible by the relocation of the road from in front of the Ski Lodge to 
behind or North of the building in July.  Formerly the road began at Forest Avenue near 
Wiggins’ Dairy and curved around the front of the building continuing on to the Iron County 
Road Commission garage on Urban Avenue. The relocation has also eliminated the safety 
problem that existed when those using the ski hill had to cross the road to use the ski tows. 
Crystal Falls Township will have two rinks in operation, one at the New Bristol Location in the 
field just west of the Dishaw residence and the other near the four corners intersection of 
Idlewild Road east of Fortune Lake.  Crystal Falls City crews will also flood and maintain a rink 
on an area to the west of the Forest Park School playground. 

 


